
Valley Township Planning Commission Minutes 

Feb. 4, 2009 
The Valley Township Planning Commission held its meeting Feb. 4, 2009 at the Valley Twp. Building. In 
attendance were Tom Bedisky, Glenn Simington, Ralph Reedy, Jon Wetzel and Scott Edmeads. Absent were 
Dan McGann and Richard DiGiacomo. Also in attendance supervisors Judy Achy and Mike Kull and zoning 
officer George Plafcan. 

Other Attendees: None 

Chairman Tom Bedisky called the meeting to order at 7:07 PM with the reading of the January minutes. Minutes 

were read and approved by a motion from Ralph and a 2nd by Jon. Motion passed. 

Old Business: 

Glenn reported the supervisors gave the Planning Commission $250 for its annual budget. 

New Business: 

Judy gave the commission a copy of the review for the Danville Gas Station by Mid Penn. A motion was made to 

table any action until proper representation by Scott with a 2nd from Ralph. Motion passed. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:27 PM with a motion by Scott and a 2nd by Jon, motion passed. 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Scott Edmeads, Secretary Valley Township Planning Commission 

 


